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Sunday to Sunday 
 

A Journal of Our Daily Walk with Our Redeemer, Christ Jesus 
For the week November 9 – 16, 2014 

 
Communed:  Lynda Baker, Anna Mae Parsons, Marilyn Hanawalt, Frank Hanawalt Jr., Linda Go, 
Dorothy Hagemann, Joyce Southward, Ruth Holt, Jim & Sandy Callahan, Reva Ehmen 

 
Hospital:   Lynda Baker, Harold Hinkamper (Hannibal) 

 

Last Chance for Our Worship Survey! 
We will tally the final votes and present them 
this afternoon at the Voters’ Meeting. We still 
have surveys available on the East Narthex 
table. We need your input in order to make the 
best possible decision for the congregation. 
Please take a minute to fill out the survey and 
return it to the wooden collection box. 

 
Voters’ Meeting TODAY November 9 at 
1:00 p.m. Please attend this very important 
meeting to discuss the 2015 Church Budget 
and the Worship Service Time Survey Results. 

 
LWML’s Preparing Our Hearts for Advent 
Social is Sunday, November 23 from 6:30 p.m. 
to 8 p.m.  It is a wonderful night of heralding in 
the Advent season to celebrate the birth of Lord 
Jesus Christ by lamplight and candlelight.  

In addition to the short program, you’ll 
enjoy the beautifully decorated tables for the 
season and sample the fabulous desserts! 

If you would like to host and decorate a 
table, please contact Michele Clevenger  
(224-7881) or Malinda Eden (224-3929). There is 
no cost and you can invite your family and 
friends to your table or it will be filled with ladies 
from the sign-up sheet. 

For those of you planning on attending 
only, please use the sign-up sheet on the 
Narthex table. 

You won’t want to miss this wonderful 
evening of fellowship and Advent preparation! 

 
Ida Utterback will celebrate her 101st Birthday 
on November 30. Please send cards to: 
Montibello HealthCare Center Nursing Home, 
1599 Keokuk St, Room 114 
Hamilton, IL 62341 
(217) 847-3931 

 

Thank You for Your Support! 
 

Thank you from PLuS for all who helped and 
donated to this weekend’s Very Merry Market!  
 

We would like to thank you for: 

 Bake Sale Donations 

 Tables Loaned 

 Help with Set-up and Take-down 

 Coming to Shop and Supporting Our 40 
Vendors 

 

Thank you for all that was done to make our  
5th year a Success! 
 

Thank you to Mike Ertz from Refreshment 
Services Pepsi for donating the Pepsi products 
for A Very Merry Market and also for the two 3 x 
8 signs that were displayed at Lowe's and 
Wendy's.  We appreciate your donations! 
 

Thank you to Janice Tronsgard and Lowe's for 
allowing us to advertise for A Very Merry Market 
with a 3 x 8 sign.  Thanks for helping us reach 
more potential shoppers. 

 

2015 Montana Travelers: Meeting this 
Wednesday, November 12 at 6:30 p.m. to 
finalize transportation plans and the trip itinerary. 
Because tickets need to be purchased now for 
the July 2015 trip, Pastor Eden needs your 
deposit as soon as possible. There is still room 
available if anyone else would like to join! 
 

ORLC’s 75th Anniversary is Next Year 
and we need your help creating wonderful 
anniversary events. We need great ideas, fond 
memories, and old photos or slides to get the ball 
rolling. Please see Gretchen in the office to help!  
 

Thanks for all your prayers. They really helped 

in my time waiting for surgery. 

Mary Hurley 
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Birthdays This Week 
  9  Maggie Bowles  
  9  Gail Church  
  9  Colleen Westberg  
10  Frank Hanawalt Jr. 
11  Charlotte Vahle  
12  Donna Johnson  
13  Mayce Bent  
13  Danielle Deeter  
13  Renee Durst  
15  Dennis Fleming  
15  Cody Martin    

  

Baptismal Birthdays This Week 
  9  Kriss Frink  
  9  Autumn Lucas  
  9  Becky Lucas  
  9  Joann Reichert  
10  Bryan Baird  
10  Danny Baker  
10  Kensey McGartland  
13  Eben Fischer  
13  Alex Fitch  
13  Beth Lucas  
13  Katie Schoch  
14  Tanner Clevenger  
14  Stacy Valentine 

 
Anniversaries This Week 

15  Todd & Joyce Waterkotte   

 
Transportation Needed We have a Saturday 

night regular attendee in need of a ride to church. 
Please let Gretchen know if you can help and we 
will set up a schedule for volunteers. 
 

Can you fix-it? A member is looking for a 

reliable person to do home repair projects. 
Handyman services needed and willing to pay for 
this help.  
 

Volunteers Needed for Altar Committee  
This is an easy way to be involved with serving 
your church and only takes about an hour once 
or twice one time a year!  Contact Stan Yelton at 
224-3023 or stan.yelton@gmail.com 

 
Offerings Thank you for your contributions! 

Please use an envelope for all offerings. Forgot 
your envelope at home? Blank envelopes are 
available at the usher’s stand. Please always 
indicate your contribution number on the outside 
of the envelope.  

Food Bank Know anyone in our church family, 

who needs help? Contact Cyndi Ott at 
430-0301. 

 
Career’s for Christ Weekend Nov. 14-16 

Sophomores, Juniors & Seniors who are 
interested in becoming professional church 
workers are invited to attend this event.at 
Concordia University in Chicago.  For Questions 
call 708-209-3100 or visit CUChicago.edu/C4C. 
 

Kids Holiday Bazaar – December 13 at  

St. John’s from 9-12. All children are welcome to 
shop for five items each and everything is just 
$1. Donations are needed for Mom & Dad gifts: 
candles, books, ties, scarves, lotions, vases, 
coffee mugs, picture frames, socks, and 
necklaces. Also needed are paper lunch bags 
and tissue paper for gift wrapping. Dollar Tree 
gift cards also welcome. 
 

Winter Women’s Retreat is February 27-28, 
2015. Please see Malinda Eden to register. The 
event is called “Women of Faith Learning & 
Loving In Christ” and will include devotions, bible 
study, fellowship, and prayer time to help you 
renew and refresh in Jesus. 
 

Central Illinois District Youth Bible Bowl  
is Sunday April 12, 2015 at Trinity Lutheran 
School in Springfield. The topic for the 2015 
Bible Bowl will be “Judges and Ruth.” 
 

Lutheran Hour Ministries: Join us for Five 14 
on June 13, 2015 from 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. @ Trinity 
Lutheran Church 1201 W. Jackson Auburn, IL  
RSVP 217-303-3074 $10.00 if you register 
before May 1, 2015.  After that it’s $15 until the 
deadline of June 1, 2015. 
 

Scrip Sales Ending November 2    
  Week ending:  26-Oct 2-Nov 

  Profit: $172.39 $121.40 

  # orders: 23 32 

  
Avg 
Profit/order: 

$7.50 $3.79 

  
Overall 2014 
Profit: 

$5,708.96 $5,830.37 

 

Scrip Fact: County Market Scrip Cards can be 

used at Pet Supplies Plus. Don’t forget your 
family pets while you help support our Scrip 
program!  

mailto:stan.yelton@gmail.com
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St. James School News 

 
 
 
MDA LOCK-UP – Mr. Landskroener participated in the 2014 Adams County Lockup to benefit the Muscular 
Dystrophy Association (MDA) at Texas Roadhouse last Thursday. Thank you for raising his bail and helping 
to support MDA. 

PTL is selling Texas Roadhouse cards for $10.00. The card entitles you to four visits to choose a free 

Cactus Blossom, free Fried Pickles, a free Kids’ Meal or $5.00 off the Combo Appetizer Platter. Call the school 
office or call Alison Vander Ley (316-9854) for further details.  

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM - Our school Christmas program scheduled for December 11th has been  
changed to Tuesday, December 16th at 6:30 pm.  Please make this change to your calendars. 

THE WITTENBERG PROJECT – The 500th anniversary of the posting of the 95 Theses in 2017 is 

attracting the world’s attention to Luther and Wittenberg (Germany). This project will provide a platform for the 
Gospel, a venue for Christian education and a focal point for the growing global family of confessional 
Lutherans. The refurbished building will provide comfortable, welcoming spaces designed for educational and 
cultural programs, Gospel outreach, guest housing, research and writing, along with historical exhibits and a 
welcome center. Our goal was to raise $500 through our chapel offerings. We have surpassed our goal 
with$671.15 given through chapel offerings toward the Wittenberg Project. Thank you for your support. 

ST. JAMES LUTHERAN SCHOOL ONLINE STORE is now open. You will find a nice variety of school 

items. Three school logos are offered. It’s an easy and friendly website. Simply go to 
http://store.allcustomwear.com/stjamesquincy/ and see the products being offered. Then let Mr. Landskroener 
know what you think. 

PAPA JOHN’S NIGHT for St. James School is this Thursday, November 13th. When you order from Papa 

John’s regular menu or listed coupons during the Family Night Event, 20% of the sales will be donated back to 
St. James.  

CHAPEL – Students and faculty at St. James attend chapel Wednesday mornings at 8:45 am throughout 

the year. Everyone is invited to attend. Come and worship with us! 

KIDS’ CONNECTION at St. James School will be on Wednesday, November 12 because of school closing 
on Veterans Day, on the 11th. We will start at 2:30pm and you may pick up your child at 5:15pm. This is a 
great afterschool program for school age children. Any questions call Teresa 440-1959 or Wanda 316-9079.   
 

BOX TOPS- Please continue to save box tops and labels. Hy-Vee UPCs, Campbell’s products UPCs (soups, 
sauces, crackers, etc), General Mills Box Tops, and Tyson Project A+ labels are all accepted. You can bring 
them to the white container in the church narthex at St. James, give them to Madeline Hagemann, or send 
them to school with a St. James student. The funds raised are used to purchase books for the library. 
Thank you for your help!  

                                                                        Mrs. Hagemann, School Librarian 
 
MAX DOLLARS FOR EDUCATION - 
Attention County Market shoppers: please fill out a 2014 Shopper Registration Form at the Scrip table. A 
new form must be filled out each year in order for MAX Card purchases to benefit St. James school library. 
Only one school can be registered per card. Thank you for your support! 
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Remembering In Our Prayers 

 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER THOSE IN OUR NATION’S MILITARY SERVICES: Mark and Kari Adams,  

Mark Borg, Paul Boriack, Steve Clark, Aaron DeWerff, Michael Goodwin, Robert Goodwin,  
John Haines, Blake Hemmann, Zach Howerton, Ryan Keller, Jason Klauser, Bryan Meyer,  
Levi Meyer, Jeremy Myers, Jeremy Schwartz, Aaron Schmitt, Ryan Thruston, Andy Tipton,  
Marc Troxel, Kristen Vahle, Brandon VanBastian and Charles Wheeler. 

 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER THOSE WITH ONGOING HEALTH NEEDS: Nick Austin, Becky Bangert, 

Sutton Perry-Brockemeier, Sean Burner, Chris Clevenger, Richard Grathwohl, Lynda Hinkamper, 
Lisa Howerton, Elaine Hyer, Kim Long, Evelyn McDowell, Michael Morgan, Nancy Ott,  
Michelle Reinberg-Page, David Rickey, Cole Schullian, Kory Tournear, Jacob Weimer,  
Vicki Wemhoener, Jackson Weppler. 

 

REMEMBER OUR SHUT-IN MEMBERS AND FRIENDS: Norma Baird, Elizabeth Barton, Jim Callahan,  

Gloria Douglas, Doreetha Elliott, Ralph Genenbacher, Dorothy Hagemann, Ruth Holt, Mary Hurley,  
Florence Lavery, Marilyn Newman, Nancy Ott, Anna Mae Parsons, Don Sass, LaVora Scoggan,  
Joyce Southward, Ida Utterback, Robert Wemhoener, Lucille Wiskirchen. 

 

Keep Our Missionaries in Your Prayers 

Apple of His Eye Mission Society,  

The Evangelical Lutheran Church in Latvia,  

The Lutheran Church of the Redeemer, Harlow, Essex, United Kingdom,        

The Independent Evangelical Lutheran Church in Germany,  

Mrs. Alvina Federwitz in Liberia, West Africa,     

Jonathan and Carrie Federwitz and their children in Papua New Guinea,  

Danny and Becca DeLoach and their children back in Papua New Guinea,  

Mrs. Julie Lutz, home on furlough, 

Rev. Peter Kolb in Sri Lanka 

 

          Our Seminary Students 
Concordia Theological Seminary, Vicarage 

Chris Troxel, 17633 Zinc St., Edmond, OK 73012 
 

Concordia Theological Seminary, Ft. Wayne, IN: 

Timothy Wilcoxen, 514 East Washington Center Road, Ft. Wayne, IN 46825 

 

                            Our Mission 
To the glory of God we are SHARING Our Redeemer by  

                              CARING for one another in Christian love and compassion 
                        ENCOURAGING growth and outreach through worship and Bible study 
 

                                     Sunday School Staff     
Superintendent – Melissa Knapp                               Grades 3 & 4 – Hannah Ajdinovich    
Pre-school – Gina Eickelschulte, Gretchen Wolfmeyer        Grades 5 & 6 - Donna Haire 
Kindergarten – Suzanne Troxel                    Grades 7 & 8 - Cyndi Ott 
Grades 1 & 2 – Monica Foster                   High School – Steve & Donna Schoch 
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     Serving in Special Ways Today 
 

Altar Committee: Ruth Essington, Melanie Zehnle, Kim Gooding, Shelly Holtman 
 

Communion Assistants this week:  Saturday: 5:00 p.m. – Bill Haire 
     Sunday: 8:00 a.m. – Clint Gooding and Larry Foster 
   Sunday: 10:15 a.m. – Steve Kaiser and Randy Wolfmeyer 

Communion Assistants next week: Saturday: 5:00 p.m. – Bill Haire 
     Sunday: 8:00 a.m. – Gary Hyer and Larry Ehmen 
   Sunday: 10:15 a.m. – Joe Cleaves and Ryan Vaughn 
 

Ushers: Saturday: 5:00 p.m. – Bill Haire 
                 Sunday: 8:00 a.m. – Chris Clevenger, Michele Clevenger, Larry Foster, Monica Foster 
               Sunday: 10:15 a.m. – Bruce Burner, Steve Hyer, Terry Morse, Stan Yelton 
                 

Greeters:  Sunday:   8:00 a.m. – East – Larry & Monica Foster 
            – West – Brad & Laura Essington, Brady and Briana 

       Sunday: 10:15 a.m. – East – Dick & Joann Reichert 
         – West – Joann Harvey 
 

Registration Slips: Ellie Bowles 
           

Counters: Larry Ehmen and Emily Becker 
  

 Drivers: Jerry Manton, Steve Hyer, Ryan Vaughn, Ruth Hall, and Wanda Spohr 
 

If you wish to help in one of the areas listed below, please contact the church office by email:               
Secretary@OurRedeemerQuincy.org or at 223-1769 or call one of the following people:  
  
  

     Greeters: Early Service – Sandy Callahan      
           Late Service – Ruth Hall 
     Communion Assistants – Ryan Vaughn  
     Altar Care – Stan Yelton 
 

        Ushers: Early – Jerry Lunt       
         Late – Terry Morse                                                                                                                     
          Saturdays – Bill Haire                                                                                                                                   
                     Special Services – Joe Cleaves  

 
Response Last Weekend to God’s Grace 

 

         

   $6,940.15 is needed in General Fund per week to meet budget. 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Attendance 

 
November 1 & 2, 2014 

 
Offerings 

 

November 1 & 2, 2014 
 
Saturday Night 

 

  36 

 
General Fund 

 

$5,987.00 
 

Sunday 8:00 a.m. 

 

  94 

 
Specials  

 
$327.02 

 
Sunday 10:15 a.m.   64 

 

Bequests  
 
 

Total Attendance 194 
 
Kleinsorge Income  

 
 

 
Holy Communion 

 

160 
 
Building Fund  

  
Adult Bible Class   19 

 
Endowment Funds 

 
 

 
Sunday School  

 

  28 

 
Memorial Fund 

 

 
 

High School 
 

    8 

 
Total 

 
$6,314.02 

mailto:Secretary@OurRedeemerQuincy.org
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T This Week at Our Redeemer T   
 
 
Sunday:                             Pentecost 22 
Nov.   9         8:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
    9:10 a.m.  Sunday School 
  10:15 a.m.  Holy Communion 
  10:30 a.m.  K-8 Sing at St. James 
    1:00 p.m. Voters’ Meeting   
                                 

Monday:                                 
Nov. 10          
 

Tuesday:                          St. James No School – Veterans Day 

Nov. 11           9:30 a.m.  Beth Moore Bible Study on John 
   1:30 a.m.  Holy Communion at Sunset Home 
   2:00 p.m.  Banner Committee 
   7:00 p.m.  Senior Choir 

 

Wednesday:                     
Nov. 12       1:00 p.m.  Bible Study 
       4:00 p.m.  Youth Choir   
            5:00 p.m.  Confirmation 
       6:30 p.m.  Montana Travelers’ Meeting 
               

Thursday:                      

Nov. 13           6:45 a.m.  Bible Study at Coach House 
      9:00 a.m.  Quilters 

              
Friday:                               
Nov. 14  11:00 a.m. Bulletin Crew 
    7:00 p.m. PTL Movie Night at St. James “Hook” 
    9:00 p.m. CID Jr. High Lock-in at Illinois Wesleyan University 

   
Saturday:                            
Nov.   15     9:00 a.m. Rake & Run at St. James 
     5:00 p.m.  Holy Communion 
    

Sunday:                             Pentecost 23 
Nov.   16         8:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
    9:10 a.m.  Sunday School 
  10:15 a.m.  Holy Communion 
  
  

       

Upcoming Events 
 

Nov. 14-15  CID Junior High Lock-In – Bloomington, IL 

Nov. 14-16  Careers in Christ weekend CU- Chicago 

Nov. 26 Thanksgiving Eve Service at 7:00 p.m. 

  Jul. 12-16  National Youth Leader Conference 


